
 

February 23, 2017 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Les Mason, Chairperson 

House Committee on Commerce, Labor and Economic Development 

Statehouse, Room 521-E 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Mason: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2249 by House Committee on Commerce, Labor and 

Economic Development 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2249 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2249 would provide workers compensation death benefits for any wholly dependent 

child who is enrolled in grades nine through 12 in a public or private high school or in a GED 

program. 

 

 The Department of Labor estimates the bill would have no fiscal effect on Department 

operations or on the payment of workers compensation death benefits. 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Shawn Sullivan, 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Dawn Palmberg, Department of Labor 

 Ashley Michaelis, Judiciary 


